
Decatur Public Schools 

110 Cedar Street Decatur, Michigan 49045 

 

Title IX Officer 

 

The Decatur Public Schools is in compliance with all state and federal laws prohibiting 

discrimination in admissions or employment on the basis of race, color, ethnicity, religion, 

national origin, sex, disability, pregnancy, sexual orientation, age, marital status, military status, 

genetic information, or any other legally protected characteristic. Complaints under Title IX, 

Section 504, the American with Disabilities Act, and the Age Discrimination in Employment Act 

are to be directed to Jeffifer Osborn, 110 Cedar Street, Decatur, MI 49045, (269) 423-6951. 


